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TOWARDS THE UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT FAIR 

(UIRESDEV) 2018 

 

This is to remind the University community that the UIRESDEV Fair was established  by Senate 

to promote the spirit of enquiry, research and discovery and contribute to local and global 

development through creativity and innovation. Unfortunately, the response of some Faculties 

and Institutes to abstract submission and participation during the Fair was either poor or non-

existent.  

 

To facilitate adequate co-ordination and better participation during the 2018 UIRESDEV Fair, to 

celebrate the 70th Anniversary of the University, the Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor 

(Research, Innovation and Strategic Partnerships) has, therefore, directed that: 

 

1. Each Faculties/Institutes should immediately set up a UIRESDEV Fair Committee 

headed by Deans/Directors or their designate on the Central UIRESDEV Fair Committee. 

2. No parallel programme or activities should be scheduled for 7th and 8th November, 2018 

when the 2018 UIRESDEV Fair will hold. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


